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(Frenchman Cambridge Irrigation District Storage Enhancement and Retiming Project Phase 1)

Oxford to Orleans

This is the second project progress report since the application was awarded funding.

All the Rubicon Flumegates were installed prior to the 2019 irrigations season. The radio
network and repeater tower at Oxford were installed on October 16, 2019 with the radios
installed at each site in November. Now that the radio network is complete Rubicon will finish
the TCC tuning this spring once we have water in the canal sometime in May 2020.

FCID will be building new walkways at the sites which will complete the modifications needed
at each structure. The goal is to have this work done by July 1, 2020.

Brad Edgerton, Manager FCID
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